[image: ]Blackduck Area Chamber of Commerce
Regular Meeting Minutes
July 15, 2020 – The Hungry Duck Restaurant



Meeting Call to Order:  The monthly meeting of the Blackduck Area Chamber of Commerce was called to order by Vice President Anderson at 12:01pm.

Members Present: 
Lori Lundberg, Chris Vacek, Sherri Todavich, Ben Holter, and Charlie Anderson

Approval of Minutes
1. Moved by Chris Vacek and seconded by Ben Holter to approve the June 2020 meeting minutes. Motion approved unanimously.

Approval of Treasurer's Report
1. Moved by Charlie Anderson and seconded by Ben Holter to approve the Treasurer’s Report from June/July 2020 and as presented. Motion approved unanimously.

Old Business:
1. Chamber Bingo Night – Members present discussed the dates for bingo will be August 23 and Oct. 25 and that the permits have been approved.
2. City Wide Garage Sale – Moved by Charlie Anderson and seconded by Lori Lundberg to hold an additional City Wide Garage Sale on August 22, 2020.  Lundberg will request assistance to create the map again and have the event posted on the FB page.  Nothing further.
3. Tourist Information Center – Members present discussed the opening of the TIC and if traffic was sufficient enough to open ‘regular’ hours.  Nothing agreed upon or discussed further.
4. Equity Awareness Workshop – Members present discussed alternatives to locations to hold the equity workshop and presentation if the multi-purpose room at the school for the event.  Options discussed for the workshop section were to hold it at the Golf Course club house, and for the Keynote at the Ball Field where Jake Lien could assist with the AV.  Lori Lundberg will present the ideas to Christina Regas when she returns from vacation.  Nothing further.
5. Other old Business – Nothing discussed.
New Business:
1. Chamber Business “What’s New?” – 
a. Blackduck Family Foods – Charlie Anderson stated shortages are still happening due to supply chain and that the business is looking for a store manager.
2. Backwoods Bash – Lori Lundberg discussed the Unparade and stated the information would be sent out in the next week to the businesses.
3. [bookmark: _GoBack]Other Business – Charlie Anderson discussed ways to promote local businesses at local resorts in print version that would direct visitors to Chamber businesses.
Adjournment - Meeting adjourned – time not noted

Next meeting will be held August 19, 2020 @ Restaurant 71
Blackduck Area Chamber of Commerce minutes respectively submitted by Christina Regas and Lori Lundberg.
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